
Page 1 of 2 

 

 
 

Public Information 
     from 

Norfolk County Council 
     
     
     
     
     
 
 
Ref: PEA039/ID/KP/03 
 

                For immediate release 
4 August 2025 

 
Full road closure of Middletons Lane for traffic signal upgrade & 

construction of shared use path – A140 Holt Road, Norwich 
 
Middletons Lane, Norwich will be closed to traffic from its junction with the A140 Holt 
Road to Bush Road from Monday 18 August until Friday 22 August 2025. For safety 
reasons this closure will be in place 24 hours per day. 
 
To minimise disruption the closure has been programmed during summer holiday to avoid 
disruption to the nearby schools.  
 
Access to and from properties within the closure will be maintained at all times via 
Reepham Road with staff on site to assist during working hours. Diversion routes for all 
other traffic are detailed below. 
 
Diversion Routes: 
Outbound (from the city) - Boundary Road, Reepham Road, Middletons Lane. 
 
Inbound (towards the city) - A1270 Broadland Northway, Drayton Lane, Reepham Road, 
Middletons Lane. 
 
Bus services 
No bus services are affected by the Middletons Lane closure. However, please continue 
to check with your service provider for any alterations required as part of the ongoing 
project to extend the Yellow Pedalway route along the A140 Holt Road. 
 
This work is being undertaken as part of the Yellow Pedalway scheme which will cost 
around £2.2m to deliver the current and subsequent phases. The works will be carried out 
by Norfolk County Council’s infrastructure team and their contractors. This project is 
funded by The Greater Norwich Growth Board through the Infrastructure Investment Fund 
and money awarded to the County Council by the central government’s Department for 
Transport (DfT). 
 
The County Council thanks people for their patience while these improvements take 

https://www.greaternorwichgrowth.org.uk/
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place. We understand any disruption on the roads is frustrating and are working with our 
contractor, Tarmac, throughout to minimise this as much as possible. 
 
Contact and further information 

• Durga Goutam – Project Engineer (Design), 0344 800 8020 

• Kris Pye – Engineer (Design), 0344 800 8020 

• Sean Hazell – Project Manager (Construction), 0344 800 8020 

• transportfornorwich@norfolk.gov.uk 

• http://www.norfolk.gov.uk/holtroad 

• Contractor: Tarmac 

 
Up-to-date information about roadworks in Norfolk is available on the County Council 
website at www.norfolk.gov.uk/roadworks 
 
 

 

If you need this report in large print, audio, Braille, alternative 
format or in a different language please contact 0344 800 
8020 and ask for Sharon Sage or textphone 0344 800 8011 
and we will do our best to help. 
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